
 

 

 

  

  

Devon & Cornwall Police’s Chief 

Constable's Foundation grants money to local 
charity  
 

 

 

Devon & Cornwall Police’s Chief Constable's Foundation has given a grant of 

£6000 to Pete’s Dragons, a local charity which supports those who have been 

affected by suicide. Their work aligns with the Force mission to help the most 

vulnerable in our communities. 

  

Pete’s Dragons provide highly skilled and experienced training and consultancy 

through workshops and courses in all aspects of suicide bereavement and 

wellbeing. 

  

View full article here: https: //news.devon-cornwall.police.uk/news-

article/3d04692d-f99f-ee11-9d5e-6045bdd24049 

 

To find out more about Pete's Dragons, visit their website: 

https://www.petesdragons.org.uk/. 
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